
 

 

 

 

Eni: Jon Rigby is the new Head of Investor Relations and 

Strategic Analysis 

San Donato Milanese (Milan), 4 April 2022 – Eni announces that Jon Rigby today will start 

his new role as Head of Investor Relations and Strategic Analysis. 

Jon Rigby has extensive professional experience in capital markets and the energy sector 

built over many years handling research and transactions.  

Previously, He was a Managing Director at UBS where he led European oil and gas 

research, was the bank’s global coordinator for the sector and was also responsible for 

European and US integrated oil and gas coverage. 
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